
 

 
BOW UPDATES: 
 
Shuttle Service 
The BOW Shuttle will stop running on Friday, December 20th.  Service will resume on Tuesday, January 
21st.    
 
BOW Teaching and Learning Workshop—January 8, 2020 
The BOW Teaching and Learning Workshop will be held on Wednesday, January 8th.  This year’s 
workshop will focus on Universal Design for Learning (UDL).  For additional information including, 
including an overview of the day, please visit the BOW website.  Register for the workshop here.  
Questions? Email Jamie Engle at jengle@olin.edu. 
 
Featured Cross-Registered Courses 
Interested in getting the word out to the BOW Community about a course you are offering in Spring 
2020?  We would love to highlight your course on the BOW Featured Cross-Registered Courses Page.  
Please submit your courses here by December 20th. 
  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
December 2, 2019, 4:00 – 6:00 PM, Babson College, Weissman Foundry 
Renaissance Bookbinding Craft Study Break 

Join us at the Weissman Foundry on Saturday, December 14th from 11am to 4pm for the 
Renaissance Bookbinding Craft Study Break! This event is a chance for you to experience 
traditional hand-carving, bookbinding, and print-making skills. At the end of the event, you’ll 
have your very own notebook! The event is in collaboration with Wellesley College Special 
Collections.  Register here. 
 
 

EXCITING OPPORTUNITIES 
for a public lecture and meetings with book club members and students. If you would like to join them, 
please fill out this short form, or reach out to any of the co-organizers in your institution: Eni Mustafaraj 
(Computer Science, Wellesley), Julie Walsh (Philosophy, Wellesley), Clare Gillan (TOIM, Babson), Joe 
Ricciardi (Economics, Babson), Erhardt Graeff (Computational Social Science, Olin). 
 
BOW Financial Literacy Collaboration 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfRgxt4VxpB1A7EFa05uEYRCXDNhvysBkE2wxf64j5FHiGI6w/viewform


Babson, Olin and Wellesley are teaming up to offer a series of workshops on Financial Literacy, to be 
offered at each of the colleges and open to all students.   A recent study by US Bank found that college 
students lack basic financial literacy skills, which impacts them throughout their young adult lives and 
beyond.  Through these workshops, students will build their knowledge about personal 
finance, borrowing and interest rates, and a variety of other topics including budgeting, paying for 
school loans, saving for retirement, income taxes and withholdings. 
 
November 14th, 5:15 pm, Wellesley College, Schneider Center, 2nd floor Reading Room  
Understanding Student Loans 
Paying for higher education may require years, or even decades, of planning and discipline. It’s 
important that you begin the process now.  Education can now be nearly as expensive as a home or 
retirement. The good news, though, is that a long-term perspective can make higher education a 
manageable expense.  Registration is recommended, but not required.  Please register here. 
 
 
 
 
Have a program or opportunity you would like included in the next BOW Digest?  Please email your 
brief, one paragraph submission to jengle@olin.edu by Wednesday, December 4th.   
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